
 

NOVEMBER 22, 2017 
CLASS OF 2017 
YEARBOOK PARTY 
An evening dedicated to the newest HGP Alumni 

Dear 2017 HGP Alumni: 

Kick off the Thanksgiving holiday with a time-honored 

tradition! Join your fellow classmates in the HGP Dining Hall on 

Wednesday, November 22, 2017 from 6:30p – 8:30p for an 

evening of fun and brotherhood. Pick up your copy of The 

Firebird and relive memories of your senior year at HGP. Food, 

beverages, and dessert will be served.     

                                                                                                                                                      

RSVP by Wednesday, November 8. 

 

Make your reservation  

NOW! 

Food, beverages,   

door prizes 

Sponsored by the 

HGP Mothers’ Guild 

____ 

Moms/Guardians: 

Donation of $10 

requested to offset cost 

of the party 

 

Make checks payable to 

Holy Ghost Prep  

Mothers’ Guild 

 

Mail to: 

Anne Marie Horgan 

7 Coach Lane 

Lambertville, NJ 08530 

mrtp51@comcast.net 

 


